O’LOUGHLIN CATHOLIC COLLEGE
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15 February 2023
YEAR 9 TEAM BUILDING

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The Year 9 Team Building Day is an important part of the O’Loughlin Catholic College Personal Development
Program. The day is a compulsory event and every Year 9 student is expected to attend. The theme for the
day is ‘Keeping Our Friendships Strong’ and the purpose of the day is to promote positive relationships
between students. It is also an opportunity for students to get to know some of their teachers. This year
the Team Building Day for Year 9 students will be held at the Italian Club in Marrara.

The Team-Building Day for Classes 9.1 and 9.2 will be held on Thursday 9 March. Students will be travelling
to and from the venue by bus. The bus will depart O’Loughlin Catholic College at 8:45am and return by
2.45pm. Afternoon dismissal will be as normal.

On the day, students are to come dressed in their full sports uniform (runners, shorts and shirt). Due to the
uncertainty of the weather and water based activities, students will also need to bring a change of clothes
(school uniform) and towel in case they get wet.

Students will also need to bring a packed recess and lunch. There are no canteen facilities to purchase food.
They must also wear a hat and bring their water bottle. Large containers of water, insect repellent and
sunscreen will be available on the day.

DATE: Thursday 9 March

TIME: "~ 8.45am -2.45pm

VENUE: The Italian Club, Marrara
TRANSPORT: Hire Bus

FOOD: Bring a packed recess and lunch

ATTIRE: Sports uniform, hat, towel and change of clothing.

As this is a compulsory College excursion, a permission note is not required; however, if you need to update
the College on any dietary and medical information or photography permissions please advise
secretary.oloughlin@nt.catholic.edu.au or call 8945 1277.

Yours sincerely,
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Maree Hammer Joanne Green
Year 9 Co-ordinator i Acting Head of Middle School
Maree.hammer@nt.catholic.edu.au joanne.green@nt.catholic.edu.au

Telephone: (08) 8945 1277 Mueller Road Karama NT 0812
Facsimile: (08) 8927 7140 PO Box 41911 Casuarina NT 0811
ABN 22 969 854 283 secretary.oloughlin@nt.catholic.edu.au



